
 
 

Councillor Discretionary Fund Availability Notice 
 

 
The South Burnett Regional Council has established Councillor Discretionary Funds in support of 
community purposes and meeting requests for financial assistance from community organisations. 
 
In a recent Council meeting it was agreed that the Mayor’s Councillor Discretionary Fund be increased to 
$6,000.00. 

The following amounts have been allocated in the 2024/25 Budget for each Councillor’s Discretionary 
Fund: 

 
Mayor Kathy Duff  $6,000.00 

Councillor Jane Erkens Division 1 $3,000.00 

Councillor Linda Little Division 2 $3,000.00 

Councillor Danita Potter Division 3 $3,000.00 

Councillor Deb Dennien Division 4 $3,000.00 

Councillor Heath Sander Division 5 $3,000.00 
Councillor Ros Heit Division 6 $3,000.00 

 
 

Availability 
Community organisations eligible under the Community Grants Program Policy may make an application 
for funding. 

To apply, please go to https://sbrc.smartygrants.com.au/ and select Councillor Discretionary Fund to 
complete your application. 

https://sbrc.smartygrants.com.au/

